
RECOMMENDATION OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, AIE VALLEY 

DIVISION, BONGAIGAON 

 

Assam Electricity Grid Corporation Limited, (AEGCL) (User Agency) has submitted 

a Forest Diversion Proposal No.FP/AS/TRANS/33699/2018 for diversion of forest land 

under Forest Conservation Act.1980 measuring an area of 2.1249 hectare for 132 KV Single 

Circuit Transmission Line on Double Circuit Tower from 220 KV Salakati GSS to 132 

KV APM GGS at Bhairab Hill Proposed Reserve Forest under Aie Valley Division, 

Bongaigaon. The proposed diversion proposal will improve overall power scenario of the 

region without causing major damage of the forest and environment provided mitigated 

measures are implemented by the user agency as per guideline. Therefore, the diversion of 

forest land which is the barest minimum required as above is recommended for acceptance. 
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